

Officers

Heather Zoito

President, Board of Trustees

Embassy Bank

Jessica Moyer

Vice President, Board of Trustees

King, Spry, Herman, Freund and Faul, LLC

James Holley

Treasurer, Board of Trustees

Dun & Bradstreet

Gina R. Scala

Secretary, Board of Trustees

East Stroudsburg University of PA

Trustees

John B. Callahan

Florio Perrucci Steinhardt Fader, LLC

Jennifer Ceneviva

Edward Jones

Lynn Collins Cunningham

Greater Lehigh Valley Chamber of Commerce Bethlehem

Caroline DiPipi-Hoy

East Stroudsburg University of PA

Tracy L. Gregory

Olympus Corporation of the Americas

Lizale Ramos

Wells Fargo Bank N.A.

Seth Rohrbach

Air Products and Chemicals

Benjamin M. Tenaglia, III

Oaktree Advisors

Michael Zile

BB&T

Liaisons Jodi Frankelli

Bethlehem Area School District

Joseph Roy

Bethlehem Area School District

Michael Faccinetto

Townsend Insurance Agency

George Ziegler

Bethlehem Area School District

Executive Director

Julie Bailey

September 26, 2016

Dear William Penn Elementary School Alumn,

The Foundation for the Bethlehem Area School District is very excited to announce a wonderful opportunity for all those who wish to contribute to the future success of a past William Penn Elementary School student. We believe you will be excited as well!

With the support of William Penn Elementary School retired educators, The Foundation for the Bethlehem Area School District created the William Penn Elementary School Scholarship Fund. Each year, the William Penn Elementary School Scholarship will provide a minimum of one \$500 award to a qualified graduating senior from either Liberty or Freedom High School who attended William Penn Elementary School.

Each year, thousands of dollars are given in scholarship/financial assistance around the state. Now, you will be able to be a part of that tradition for children right here in Bethlehem. Please join us in this effort by making a *tax-deductible contribution* to The Foundation for the Bethlehem Area School District to support the William Penn Elementary School Scholarship Fund.

If you have any questions and would like more information, please contact William Penn Elementary School's principal, Eric Fontanez or me, Julie Bailey.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

/ | Vul**i**e Bailev

Sincerely,

Executive Director